
 Pancakes ST. MARY’S LAKE CITY 

Monday, July 14 
 7:00 AM - 8:00 PM   NO ADORATION 
 11:15 AM - Totus Tuus Mass 
 

Tuesday,  July 15 
 11:15 AM– Totus Tuus Mass Spencer Stread + 
 

 Wednesday, July 16 
11:15 AM– Tutus Tuus Mass Patricia Franke + 
 

Thursday,  July 17 
 11:15 AM  Tutus Tuus Mass Bernie Goihl + 
  

Friday, July 17  
 9 AM Carole Berg + 
10:00 AM  Communion Service @ Care Center 
 
 

Saturday,  July 19  
 5:00 PM  Lucielle Meyer + & Family 
 

Sunday,  July 20 
  8:00 AM  @ St. Patrick’s 
10:00 AM  Parishioners of St. Mary’s & St. Pat’s                  

July 19,  5:00 PM 
 

Lector:  Dolores Berg 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Mary Coyle, Shawn Sweeney 
 

Servers:  Xavier Ruiz-Nunez, Roman Stolz 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Abby Goihl, Doug & Janet 
Thompson, Gary Urban 
 
July 20,  10:00 AM 
 

Lector:  Steph Harvey 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Larry Foster, Volunteer 
 

Servers:  Lacey & Levi Harvey 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Dorothy Halder, Jackie & Larry 
Lyons, Nathan Wolf 

        PARISH SUPPORT  -  JUNE 30, 2025 
 

ADULT CHURCH SUPPORT              $6,332.00 
OFFERTORY                                               538.00 
VIGIL CANDLES                                          60.50 
MASS INTENTIONS                                     50.00 
MATRIX                                                         50.00 
PETER & PENCE      10.00 
LITURGY OF THE HOUR     10.00 
MISSIONS             1,754.75 
 

JULY DIRECT DEPOSIT                    $3,429.00 
CHURCH SUPPORT                                        
 

JULY  DIRECT DEPOSIT                        644.00                 
BUILDING & GROUNDS 

Did You Know? 
Saint Mary of the Lake 
Santa Maria ad Lacum 

1877 – 2027 

We’re preparing to celebrate 150 years of faith, 
community, and tradition! 

Do you have a memory from your time at St. 
Mary’s—whether you’ve been here for decades or 
just arrived? We’d love to hear your story! 

-Visit the table near the office for more information 
and to share your memory. 
-Interview questions are also available if you know 
someone with a story to tell! 

           ST. PATRICK’S CHURCH   
      APPRECIATION OPEN HOUSE 
150TH ANNIVERARY CELEBRATION 
  Sunday, July 20, 2025 - 12:00 - 3:00 PM 
Join us in celebrating the 150th Anniversary 

of St. Patrick’s Church Building. Tour the church, the hall, 
the prayer garden, the infant garden and the grounds. Join 
us for a picnic lunch starting at noon. 
Thank you to the community for all of your support at our 
many functions. 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
We are now in the 15

th
 Sunday of Ordinary time! 

The summer months seems to keep on flying bye 
past us filled with lots of activities. The same 
goes for our parishes as well. This weekend, we 
welcome the Totus Tuus team as we host them 
for this week! Come by and see what the kids 
have learned this week at our potluck on 
Wednesday. It’s going to be a fun time all 
around. There will be Mass at 11:15am on Mon-
day to Thursday. 
 
We also have our golfing fund raiser this week-
end as well on July 13, 2025. Please come out 
and enjoy some games and food as well. 
  
Sincerely, 
Fr. The 

 

Adoration at St. Patrick’s, West Albany,  
every Tuesday from 5PM - 6PM 

 

JULY 13, 2025 15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

   

ST. MARY’S OF THE LAKE  
PRESENTS 
Brewing Faith & Friendship After 
Mass Wednesday, July 16. UPDATE 
 

In place of  coffee, Join us after the Ju-
ly 16th 11:15AM  Totus Tuus Mass for lunch! 

SERRA CLUB  
 
What is the Serra Club of Wabasha 
County? 

The Club is really special in our Church. 
We are an International Catholic organi-
zation of men and women who work  

     with our local Bishop Barron.  

It starts with our mission: First: to foster NEW VOCA-
TIONS to the priesthood and religious life. Second: to af-
firm and support EXISTING PRIESTHOOD and religious 
vocations. Third: to grow in our own holiness through what 
we do in helping achieve the first two.  

Prayer is our foundation. 

We encourage Parish based vocation Benediction, Eucha-
ristic Adoration, and Rosary.  

We support Active and Retired Priests, Deacons, and Reli-
gious with programs throughout the year.  

We support our Seminarians at Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Seminary, Winona and St. Paul Seminary, St. Paul and oth-
er Seminarians in our Diocese with prayers of encourage-
ment and gifts.  

We enrich the lives of our members with live and virtual 
programs central to our Catholic faith.  

The Church needs our help to support and pray for future 
Seminarians, Priests and Sisters. You can make a differ-
ence!  

Prayerfully consider joining the Serra Club of Wabasha 
County.  

For further information contact Pat Kolb, Wabasha, 651-
274-6702, Larry and Marty Foster, Lake City, 651-345-
3128 or Dorothy Arendt, 507-254-8840 and Linda Schmidt, 
Plainview, 507-696-3572. 

Church Directories Have 
Arrived! 
If you had your picture taken or 
submitted a photo, your directory 
is ready for pickup! Stop by the 
church office to get your copy. 

Also, please take a moment to check your contact 
information in the back of the directory. If your ad-
dress or other details are incorrect, kindly notify the 
office so we can make the necessary updates.                     
Thank you for helping us keep our church family 
connected!  Thank you!  

Dear St. Mary of the Lake Parishioners, 
 
It has been a true privilege to serve this wonderful 
church community. 
I am deeply grateful for the support and trust I have 
received from 
both the staff and the parishioners over the years. 
Working with such 
dedicated individuals has been a cherished blessing. 
 
After much prayer and reflection, I have decided to 
resign from my 
position as Bookkeeper this fall of 2025. I am step-
ping away from this 
role to dedicate more time to my family. 
 
Blessings and Peace, 
Al Orthaus 

QUILT Raffle -  
Support all our youth activities.  

We are holding a quilt raffle to help 
with youth activities. Tickets $5 each. 

Available in the parish office. All 
proceeds will go directly to support 
our YOUTH. Thank you for your 

generosity!  
DRAWING DATE FOR THE QUILT WILL BE IN 

THE FALL OF 2025 7 and 1 hour before Mass at the 

  Golf Tournament TODAY,  

   July 13th! 
 

  A huge thank you to all of our amaz-
ing hole sponsors, volunteers, and participants! Your 
generosity, time, and enthusiasm help make this 
event a success. We appreciate each and every one of 
you! 

Stay tuned—more details and highlights will be 
shared in next week’s bulletin! 


